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In view of the abhorrent death of George Floyd and the nation-wide protests currently
raging, Sunnyvale Sister City Association (SSCA) wants to be a part of positive changes.
That has always started with treating all people with dignity and respect. The SSCA
supports the rights of all people to engage in peaceful protests and dialogue. We believe the
grassroot activities to understand other cultures will develop meaningful approaches to

mitigating racism and inequality in our society.
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